
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 6 September 2016 12:47 PM 
To: 'Sarah Hills'; Simon.Blewett@unitedvoice.org.au; Henrik Wallgren; 

stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au; Ruchi Bhatt 
Subject: RE: Request to amend Directions of 1 September 2016 in the matter of AM 2014/197 - 

Casual employment in the Wine Industry Award 2010  

 
Dear Parties, 
 
I refer to the email below and the Directions issued in matter AM2014/197 – Casual employment in 
the Wine Industry Award 2010 on 1 September 2016. 
 
The Commission has granted an extension to: 
 

1. File final comprehensive written submissions on or before 5pm Friday 16 September 2016. 
2. File final comprehensive written submissions in reply on or before 5pm Friday 7 October 

2016. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au  
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

mailto:Simon.Blewett@unitedvoice.org.au
mailto:stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au
mailto:helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/

